View this email in your browser

National
Trafficking
Sheltered
Alllance

Alliance Newsletter 12/20/18

Andy Stanley, Senior Pastor at North Point Community Church, offers some training
for staff development that may be helpful to your organization. There are nine
sessions, each with handouts and some with videos, which offer the opportunity for
you and your team to have discussion around the team dynamic at your agency. While
Andy Stanley frames these sessions from the perspective of a pastor and his/her
church team, these sessions are relevant beyond the church.

The first session is on building trust and eliminating suspicion. This session
explains how and why suspicion creeps into our team dynamic and how to make
“trust” an intentional priority for your team.

There is also an opportunity to sign up for his free monthly staff development
email.

If you and your team take advantage of any of these sessions, please let us know if
they were helpful in the comments section of this page.

IMPORTANT MEMBERSHIP NEWS!

Membership dues will begin in January. Please be aware that you will be charged a
monthly membership fee to continue your membership with the Alliance. If you
need to change your membership or would like to change to an annual payment plan,
you can do so here,

The Sheltered 2019 Conference is
only two months away!

[

Come join us Feb 27-Mar 2 to:

Find refreshment by sharing with others your successes and challenges

Learn practical application to address the core needs of providing shelter care
Glean from the experiences of those in the field

Build relationships in collaboration with your counterparts from across the country
Be encouraged and supported by others doing this work in the field

And as a member, you receive a 25% discount on registration!

Register for Sheltered 2019

Don’t forget to join the News, Events, and Opportunities Board!

When the Alliance finds relevant webinars or news, we will post the information here. Plus,
the Institute of Shelter Care will be posting a list of interns who are available to support
your work.
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